

WANNABE TEST 4 EXERCISES

1. WRITE THE FORMS OF THE FOLLOWING IRREGULAR VERBS.

6

Slovene	Infinitive	Past Simple	Past Participle
ustreliti			
postati			
držati			
obdržati			
prinesti			
srečati			

2. TRANSLATE THE WORDS INTO ENGLISH.

14

Slovene	English
okolje	
revščina	
deliti si	
razstava	
akumulator (baterija)	
guma (avta)	
strupeni odpadki	

Slovene	English
dohodek	
prostovoljec	
obkrožati	
v nevarnosti	
gibanje	
številten	
likovni izdelek	

3. COMPLETE THE TEXT WITH THE MISSING WORDS. THE FIRST LETTER IS GIVEN.

10

Coldplay came together as a band in I _ _ _ 1997. The members of the band are Guy Berryman, Johnny Buckland, Will Champion and Chris Martin. They met at University c _ _ _ _ _ in London. They have become one of the most popular bands on Earth. They have sold more than 60 million c _ _ _ _ _ of their six Number One albums w _ _ _ _ _ . Their single Yellow, which they r _ _ _ _ _ in 2000, was their first international hit. Their fifth album was even greater s _ _ _ _ _ since they sold n _ _ _ _ _ half a million copies in just one week. They have p _ _ _ _ _ in front of millions of people and their live concerts are always huge success. They have always given 10% of their i _ _ _ _ _ to charity. They have often performed charity g _ _ _ for their favourite campaigns.

(adapted from: Messages 3, module 4, unit 8, page 84)



4. PUT THE SENTENCES IN ALL THE GIVEN TENSES AND WRITE THE TIME EXPRESSIONS! 6

Donald Trump / VISIT / Slovenia ...

Past Simple (+) Donald Trump _____ Slovenia _____

Present Continuous (+) Donald Trump _____ Slovenia _____

Going to Future (-) Donald Trump _____ Slovenia _____

Present Perfect (?) _____ Donald Trump _____ Slovenia _____

5. PUT THE VERBS INTO THE PAST SIMPLE or THE PRESENT PERFECT. 8

- Peter _____ (not meet) Helen **yet**, but he _____ (introduce) himself to her husband **yesterday**.
- My mechanic _____ (repair) my car **last week**, but it _____ **just** _____ (break) down again!
- George _____ (not see) me waiting at his door **last night**.
- Molly **is** a biologist and an animal enthusiast. She _____ (give) lectures on animal habits **all her life**.
- When _____ you _____ (hear) the news about their wedding?
- _____ the guys from the group Coldplay **ever** _____ (perform) in front of such a big audience (= občinstvo)?

6. WRITE THE VERBS IN BRACKETS IN THE CORRECT TENSE. 11

- Oh, the test is tomorrow and I _____ (not study) enough **yet!** What can I do? Oh, I **know!!!** I _____ (ask) the teacher to take this test on 22nd June.
- Every time, during Tom Riddle's "ingenious" presentations,** I cannot understand him because he _____ (not speak) clearly and to the point enough.
- Frank _____ (not go) to sleep early **last Sunday** because he _____ (revise) for his English test **all night long**.
- Mike _____ (practise) the piano **now**, so let's not disturb him!
- Let me see my **plans for the next week**. Aha, tomorrow I _____ (visit) Susan....
- Beth Doane _____ (be) extremely happy **IF** she _____ (raise) a lot of money **next year**.
- Last year while** my friend Sonya _____ (celebrate) her 18th birthday, she _____ (get) a lot of nice presents from their family and friends.



7. READ THE TEXT, THEN DO EXERCISES A, B AND C.

BAGS

Plastic bags that get thrown out end up (a) **somewhere in the environment**. These can suffocate animals who get stuck in them or may mistake them for food. Also, it takes a while for the bags to decompose. Whenever you go shopping use a reusable bag. This (b) **cuts down on litter and prevents animals from getting a hold of them**. There are even some shops (such as Target) that offer discounts for using reusable bags. These bags are useful for other things as well. I have heard of (c) **people using reusable bags when they move**. If you forget your reusable bags at home, buy a new one. It is better if you keep a couple of such bags in your car so you never leave home without them. If you are in a position where you need to use the plastic bags, it is better to reuse them the next time you go shopping, or use them for something else. Just do not throw them away so quickly. Since 1st January European shops (d) **have had to charge extra for using plastic bags**. Using reusable bags helps the environment and your budget.

(adapted from: <https://www.fastweb.com/student-life/articles/eight-simple-ways-to-help-the-environment>)

A. Find words for the following definitions:

5

Definition	The word
the money that is available to someone for a period of time	
to die because there is no air to breathe; to kill somebody by not letting them breathe air	
that can be used again	
ask to pay for something, especially a service or activity	
to be destroyed gradually by natural chemical processes	

B. Answer the questions in short.

4

- a. What do shops (such as Target) offer? (1)

- b. What should you do instead of buying a new plastic bag every time you go shopping? (1)

- c. Why are reusable bags useful? Find at least 3 examples in the text. (2)

C. Look at sentences in boxes in exercise 7 and make WH-questions about the words that are bolded and marked.

6

a. _____

b. _____

c. _____

d. _____



8

Positive: _____

Negative: _____

[illegible]